
 
 

10th December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christmas Jumper day/Pantomime  

Thank you to all our children and their families for the donations received today to go  
towards the charity - Save the Children. 
It was also a wonderful day today as all the school attended the school pantomime Aladdin.  
It has been a great end to the week.  Everyone was really well behaved and thank you to 
Miss Thompson for arranging such a wonderful event.  
 
OFSTED 

We would like to thank all our families for their support in completing the  
Ofsted questionnaires sent out earlier this week.  Thank you for your positive 
comments and if parents do have any concerns please feel free to contact the 
school.  The final report will be sent out in the New Year. 
We would like to thank all our governors, staff, children and parents for your 
continued support. 

Year 3 Production 

For our production the year 3 children will be performing a variety of fun Christmas 
songs with actions for you to enjoy and join in with. Children can come dressed in 
their best Christmas clothes for the filming of the event. Unfortunately, we are unable 
to invite parents into school, however we will record the event and let you know 
where you can watch it from the comfort of your own home. 

Keeping Well This Winter  

The GM Ageing Hub and partners have resources to support older people and families who are not 
online with practical information to keep well this winter. The resources include a Keeping Well this 
Winter booklet with tips and advice on keeping active and connected, staying safe and well, and 
managing our money and home. 

Please visit this website for more information: 
 
https://www.greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk/what-we-do/ageing/keep-
ing-well-this-winter/

Spelling Shed Winners

Place Winners Total points awarded for 
correct spellings

1st Class 6 50,354,710

2nd Class 4 16,903,850

3rd Class 2 9,492,152



What an amazing increase in points this week.  Class 6 you have been working extremely hard 
indeed - FOURTH week in a row! 
Congratulations to our top speller this week ‘Shannon Modesto’  with an incredible 14,681,108 
points. Amazing determination! 
Keep practising children! 

TT Rockstars  - CELEBRATIONS! 
 

Word Aware  

This week’s word is ‘Triumphantly’. Please encourage your child to use this word 
when out and about and complete the activities, which Miss Varley will share on 
Class Dojo. 

 
ATTENDANCE 

Good attendance last week!!! 
Well done to classes 4, 6 and 10 for achieving over 96% attendance. 
 

COVID Test results - REMINDER 

A reminder to parents to send any results to us directly regarding COVID test results.   
This email is covid@alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk 

We thank all parents for the immediate responses we have had.  You have certainly 
worked with staff to support the safety of children and staff with high levels of communication. 

The most accurate Class Class 3

The most active class Class 2

The most improved child Ehsan Ali - Class 4

The most active child Amir Khan Cuevas - Class 2
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